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Dear Nathan,
 
Thank you for your referral to Heritage NSW on 22 March 2022, in relation to a
modification application and report for the Upper South Creek Advanced Water
Recycling Centre (SSI-8609189). Heritage NSW has reviewed the Upper South Creek
Advanced Water Recycling Centre - Amendment Report Technical Note -Assessment of
Impact on Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Amendment Report and notes the following.
 
Heritage NSW understands that Kelleher Nightingale Consulting (KNC) has undertaken
an appraisal of Aboriginal cultural heritage in relation to minor amendments to the
projects pipeline corridor and proposed impact area (24 November 2021) included in the
amendment report for the Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre. The
pipeline corridor adjustments relate to the proposed impact area shown in the Upper
South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre Aboriginal Cultural Heritage
Assessment Report (KNC 2021).
 
Heritage NSW notes that the amendment report pipeline corridor modifications have
resulted in new impacts to Aboriginal heritage sites, two areas exhibit a minor impact
increase, and none of the impact increases on Aboriginal heritage sites result in a
change of significance, the increased impacts is consistent with the previous level of
impact and do not result in an overall increased impact on Aboriginal heritage despite
the increase in physical area.
 
Heritage NSW supports the conclusion and recommendations provided in the advice in
relation to Aboriginal cultural heritage and has no additional comments or concerns in
relation to the modification proceeding. Please contact me directly should you require
any additional information. I shall upload this email to the MPP this evening.
 
Kind regards
Nicole Davis
 
Nicole Davis | Manager Assessments
Heritage NSW, Community Engagement, Department of Premier and Cabinet
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave, Parramatta | Locked Bag 5020 Parramatta 2124
T: 02 4927 3156 M: 0409 394 343  | nicole.davis@environment.nsw.gov.au
 

 
I acknowledge and respect the traditional custodians and ancestors of the lands I work across.
Website   Facebook   Instagram   LinkedIn
 
From: no-reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au <no-
reply@majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 22 March 2022 7:46 PM
To: OEH HD Heritage Mailbox <HERITAGEMailbox@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Andre Quinon
<andre.quinon@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Sirena Larsson
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<sirena.larsson@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Nathan Heath <Nathan.Heath@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice - Upper South Creek Advanced Water
Recycling Centre (SSI-8609189) (Penrith,Canterbury-Bankstown,Wollondilly Shire,Liverpool
City,Fairfield City)
 
The Department has sent you a request for advice in relation to the Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling
Centre.The due date for this request is 05/04/22.

Please sign in to your account to view the details of this request and to upload your advice. 

If you have any enquiries, please contact Nathan Heath on 02 8289 6617 /at nathan.heath@planning.nsw.gov.au.

To sign in to your account click here or visit the Major Projects Website.

Please do not reply to this email.

Kind regards

The Department of Planning and Environment

Subscribe to our newsletter
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.
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